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Candidates for the Board of Directors

Harnish, Garett Garetthasbeena memberof LOSURSsinceits formation,andevenhasa membership
numberof “3” to proveit. Garettwasalsoa partof theCoreWorkingGroup,thegroup
that took careof the day-to-dayoperationandplanningfor LOSURSuntil the creation
of the interim Board of Directors last year. Garett also servedas Secretaryfor the
interim Board,takinganactiverole in thedraftingof thebylawsandotherincorporation
tasks. A tirelessworker,Garett’scontributionsovertheyearshavebeeninvaluable;it is
doubtful if the group would ever have made it to this point without his efforts.

Humphreys, Mark Mark is oneof only two peoplewith a lower membershipnumberthanGarett. Those
of you who attendmeetingsregularlywill no doubtbefamiliar with thefact theMark is
the oneresponsiblefor the “LOSURS” name. Mark washeavily involved in defining
the initial structureanddirectionfor LOSURSthroughits formativemonths,and later
becamean importantmemberof the CoreWorking Group. Mark alsocurrentlyserves
as the Presidentof the ReginaPC Users’Group (PCUG),our sistergroup which still
meets in the familiar room at SIAST.

Machan, Doug Doug’s smiling face has been a regular feature of our meetings for some time now, but it
wasat theExpo last NovemberthatDoug first “threw his hat into the ring of support,”
participating in the Expo planning meetings,volunteeringat the GIMP booth, and
helpingout anywhereelsehe could. Now Doug would like to throw his hat in again,
contribute more to the group.

Mack, Kevin Kevin Mack hasbeena memberof LOSURSfor over four years,andin that time, he’s
solvedmany,manypeople’sproblems,andmadeseveralpresentationsat our meetings.
Kevin is alwayswilling to help out fellow LOSURS,whetherthat meansvisiting them
andhelpingthemto fix their Linux problemsin person,or volunteeringto captainthree
separateboothsat theExpo. And now Kevin wantsto help out evenmore,by serving
on next year’s Board of Directors.

Rothecker, Chris Chris hasbeenservingasthe liaison to ROSPA(the ReginaOpenSourceProfessional
Association)on the interim Boardof Directors. Chris is anavid OpenSourceadvocate
and hasbeeninvolved in severalOpenSourceprojectsin one way or another.Most
notableof theseis his contribution to the AIX port of NetSaint.He greatly enjoys
helping to enlightenthe corporateworld by encouragingthe useof OpenSourceand
Open Standards.

Worrall, Stacey Staceyhas beena memberof LOSURS since 1999, but first becamemore actively
involved in LOSURSjust a coupleyearsago,organizinga few social eventsfor the
group. However, it wasn’t until the 2002 Expo that she really took a visible role.
Staceypoured an unbelievableamount of energy into making the Expo a reality,
jumping from task to task with an infectiousenthusiasm.Thereis no doubt that the
Expo would never have been the success that it was without Stacey’s efforts.  Stacey has
also been an active memberof the interim Board of Directors since it formed in
September 2002.

Wunsch, Scott Scottoriginally foundedLOSURSin 1998. At the time, he wasnot intendingto lead
the group, but that’s how it turnedout, and Scott hasbeenthe guiding force behind
LOSURSeversince. Most of you haveprobablyheardthis storymanytimes,so we’ll
just leave it at that.


